

September 4, 2025

Mr. Ken Swink Southwestern Ohio EPC 303 Corporate Center Dr, Suite 208 Vandalia OH 45377

Dear Mr. Swink,

Crayons to Classrooms would like to request an affiliate membership into the Southwestern Ohio Educational Purchasing Council. We feel our organization will benefit financially from joining your purchasing council. We look forward to working with you.

Sincerely,

Dave Hargrove Director of Operations 1750 Woodman Drive | Dayton, OH 45420 Phone: 937.528.6424 | Cell: 937.216.1937

d.hargrove@crayonstoclassrooms.org

crayonstoclassrooms.org

